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Ysgol Nant y Groes  

 

Works draw to a close at Ysgol Nant y 

Groes over the Summer period. 

The building work undertaken by K&C  

Construction at the Ysgol Nant y Groes school, 

which has included a new single storey glazed link 

building between the existing two buildings  is  

nearing completion. 
 

The project which saw the amalgamation of Ysgol Pendorlan and Ysgol Glan y Mor also included the  

remodelling and refurbishment works to the existing school buildings including construction of a new 

platform lift and lift shaft, alterations and extensions to all internal and external services including boiler 

replacement and alterations to hard & soft landscaped areas of the playground and school frontage.   

The project has allowed investment in IT kit, Playground equipment, and has seen a new 3G MUGA (Multi

-Use Games Area) pitch installed on-site (see below pictures). 

Additional work will be undertaken over the summer holidays to renovate the roof on the junior site, and 

is expected to be completed in the Autumn term. 


